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DPCAAC

DPCAAC object. It appears from the photos and plans provided that the modern additional 

storey will be visible both from Highgate Road and Chetwynd Road. The proposed modern 

roof design is out of character with the listed building it is sited on. If approved it should not 

be visible from any public place. We stress the significance of this very-early 19th century 

listed building as rare integral survival of the large villas that marked this part of Highgate 

Road
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